Dear New York Independent Redistricting Commission,

As a resident and small business owner in the Greenpoint district to be impacted by redrawing AD50, I would like to submit my opposition to this proposal. Greenpoint is a tight-knit community and needs to be represented as a whole. A few blocks being severed by an already controversial avenue, McGuiness, is not fair to the east side of Greenpoint. We are a part of Brooklyn and do not want to be represented as an adjunct to a Queens district. I fear that the small, detached portion of Greenpoint directly affected by this measure will not be adequately represented in a predominantly Queens district. My business, home and child's school deserve to remain a part of Brooklyn and should be represented as such. We love Brooklyn and we vote in Brooklyn and our interests remain here.

Sincerely,

Kathleen Covey

The Screen Door LLC